Dresbach Township
Emergency Meeting
12/28/19
Dresbach

-Attending: Dave McCann, Nick Erdmann

On December 28, 2019, Nick Erdmann received a call from the Winona Sheriff’s Dept regarding a road emergency on
Lanes Valley Lane. Ice had formed on the gravel road which resulted in 3 vehicles sliding off of the road.

Nick called New Hartford to see about salt/sanding the road. Because of the current conditions of rain at the time, it

was decided NOT to salt/sand the road. Nick called Dave McCann and it was decided to install a blockade to close the

road down until the weather conditions changed. The Sheriff's Dept agreed that closing the road was the right thing to
do.

Nick called the Sheriff’'s Dept and the Fire Dept to inform them of the road closure.

12/29/19 New Hartford graded the road. The Sheriff's Dept was notified that the road was reopened.

Respectfully submitted,
Kim Low 1/7/2020
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